
 

 

 

April 13, 2016 

Via Overnight Delivery 

& E-Mail 

 

Mr. Gary Widerburg, Commission Secretary 

Utah Public Service Commission 

Heber M. Wells Building 

160 East 300 South, Suite 400 

Salt Lake City, UT 84111 

 

RE: In the Matter of the Application of Spectrotel, Inc. and its Affiliates to Discontinue Services 

 Docket Number 16-2543-01 - Request for Clarification 

 

Dear Mr. Widerburg: 

 

Please accept this letter in response to the Commission’s Request for Clarification - Docket Number 16-2543-

01. Spectrotel, Inc. and its affiliates submitted an Application for Discontinuance of Certain Operator 

Services to the FCC on April 5, 2016. In compliance with FCC Rules, which requires the Applicant to serve 

notice of this Application to all state commissions where the Company operates as a telecommunications 

carrier, a copy of this Application with the FCC was sent to the Utah Public Service Commission for 

informational purposes only. 

 

It is not Spectrotel’s intent to discontinue service within the state of Utah and Spectrotel, Inc. respectfully 

requests the Commission to close this docket. 

 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover letter and returning it 

to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for that purpose. 

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or via 

email to sthomas@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/Sharon Thomas  

 

Sharon Thomas 

Consultant to Spectrotel, Inc. 

 

cc: Utah PSC (E-Mail) 

file: Spectrotel - Utah - Other 

tms: UTx1601 

 

Enclosures 

ST/im 

  




